
Hi  
We wish to formally complain about the height proposal of the new building. In our opinion it would be 
significantly taller than any of the others. Heights should reflect current limits. Also deviating from the 
current parking space allotment will create further congestion in this area and on the side streets in this 
area which is already a problem. We live in Rivermill and we constantly struggle with guest and visitor 
parking.  
Joe and Joanne Baggio  
 


